
  
  

Hunslet Moor Primary School  

Newsletter  

Friday 26th September 2025     

 Dear Parents/Carers,    
Welcome to this week’s newsletter. We would like to remind all parents to check Class Dojo for 
reminders of all upcoming events for your children.  
We had a successful MacMillan coffee morning today, thank you to all parents who came to support. 
We raised £58.20!  
A number of children have received attendance prizes for attendance this week, well done!  
 
 
 
 

 
 

This week at Hunslet Moor…  
 
Our behaviour focus has moved onto an 
engaged learners. Classes have now worked 
together to set roles and responsibilities in their 
classroom.  
 
Silver Birch have been doing their number work 
and reading books linked to their topic.  
 
Year Six have enjoyed their Viking day and 6A 
have been to Into Uni.  
 

  

Key Dates  

 Monday 29th September - Training Day – school closed to children 
 Tuesday 30th Sept - Class 2B Library Trip 
 Tuesday 7th Oct - 6B library trip 

Hunslet Moor Attendance Week commencing 22nd September 2025 97.2%   
Please ensure your child is in school and on time every day.   

 

 


